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STAY HOME – SAVE SOUTH AFRICA 
With the number of new daily coronavirus infection cases soaring, some families have decided to exercise 

stricter lockdown rules than Level 3 suggests.  

A comparison of the statistics quoted in our previous notice reveals just how quickly things can change 

and why it would be a good idea to Stay Home now:-  

                                                                     28 June 2020                         11 June 2020       

Cases Confirmed                                         131,800                                     55,000  

Corona deaths reported                             2,413                                          1,000 

Tests                                                                1,53 million                              1 million  

Average daily new cases                             6,400                                           2,000 

The ‘flattening of the curve’ is a new phrase in our        

conversation these days – but what does it really mean 

and how does it affect us? The graphic we found at 

www.stateofthenation.gov.za tells the story well.  

The lockdown allowed a delayed spread of the virus     

during a time when our healthcare services were          

readying themselves to deal with a future influx of         

patients.  

THOSE WHO QUESTION TIMING & REASONS FOR EARLY LOCKDOWNS IN SA  

HOTLINE NUMBERS AND WEBSITE ADDRESSES TO KEEP HANDY 

Emergency Hotline 0800 029999 

Whatsapp Support Line 0600 123456 

Covid19 National Crisis Helpline 0861 322322 

www.sacoronavirus.gov.za  

www.gov.za  

www.stateofthenation.gov.za   

INVESTMENT MARKETS GIVE US REASON TO SMILE  

Following the poor performance of equities on the Johannesburg Stock Exchange (JSE) in February and 

March 2020, it is reassuring to see the performance of our stock market over the past 90 days – the JSE All 

Share Index showed a growth of almost 20% since the end of March 2020. Whilst the NJMPF is positioned to 

be a long term investor, it is still encouraging to see such a rally in the market and subsequent boost to the 

Fund’s assets. 

STAY IN CONTACT WITH US   
Members and Pensioners are invited to contact us to make enquiries about their benefits or to 

find out how the Fund is dealing with the impact of the COVID19 pandemic and the lockdown. 

Get hold of us via email at info@njmpf.co.za, by phone on 031-2795300 or 0861065673 or fax 

0312666715.    


